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Remember WE “GET TO” SERVE 
With the virus scare and social distancing that is currently taking place we need to 

remember we are still Lions. Call your friends, neighbors, fellow Lions, and family 

members. Make sure they are ok. It is nice to get a friendly call, we all get lonely when we 

are stuck at home, especially when you live alone.  

 

MEETING PROTOCAL 
Please follow recommendations set out by the government. For your safety, masks are 

recommended. Do not sit together in groups, try to space yourselves. No handshaking or 

hugging. We will not be having meals until it is deemed safe to do so. We want everyone 

to stay healthy and safe. If you feel sick please stay home. 

 

FOOD SHELF DONATION 
Lion Joyce had a donation of a bunch of bags of candy that we were going to use for the 

Easter Egg Hunt. Well we all know that got cancelled as well as the Good Neighbor Days 

parade, so she wasn’t quite sure what to do with all that candy. Someone suggested maybe 

she could donate it to a food shelf. That is exactly what she did, she donated it to the food 

shelf in Hutchinson. What a great way to pay it forward and another way for our club to 

keep giving. Good job Lion Joyce! 

 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to those who have taken the time to mow the lawn at Lions hall and keep it 

looking nice around the building. Special thank you to Adam Mattson for the mowing you 

have done. We need to keep it looking nice around our hall. If anyone has a little time the 

bushes need trimming and there are getting to be a few weeds that could be pulled. 

 

 

 

 

 

PEACE POSTERS 
Kristi Main has been delivered the peace poster information. She is excited to be doing the project 

again this year. She stated that with all that is going on in our world right now this will be a positive 

thing for the students. This year’s theme is “Peace Through Service”. Thank you to Kristi for your 

service to your school and for helping out our club.  

 

 

 

PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349            Website: www.hllions.org                   Email: lions@hllions.org 

Serving our community for 42 years 

September 2020 

 



 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 
Lions Bonnie and Steve are again chairing the school supply drive. There are 

collection boxes at Howard Lake Foods, Citizens Alliance Bank in Howard Lake, 

and Keaveny Pharmacy in Winsted. School supplies can be dropped off at these 

sights, or if you would like to make a monetary donation you can send it to Howard 

Lake Lions, PO Box 13 Howard Lake, MN 55349. The school supply drive 

runs from August 1st through September 4th. 

 

 

DUES 
Statements have been sent out to all the members. Thank you to those who have sent in your dues. If you have not 

gotten them in please do so as soon as possible.  

 

LINKS 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                

Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  

District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 

5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php                                     

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 

 

NEXT MEETING 
September 17th @ 7:00 pm. No meal. 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays 

in September:  Tyler Trende (3).

 

 


